
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF   

A REGULAR MEETING OF THE METRO  

METRO WASTEWATER JOINT POWERS  

AUTHORITY/METRO COMMISSION  
  
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
Metro Wastewater Joint Powers Authority /Metro Commission 
scheduled for Thursday December 7, 2023, has been canceled.   

The next Regular Meeting will be held January 4, 2024, in the   
Auditorium of the City of San Diego, Public Utilities Division, 
Metropolitan Operations Complex, 9192 Topaz Way, San Diego, 
CA.   

Dated: November 29, 2023    

________________/s/   Lori Anne Peoples, MMC  
Metro Commission/Metro JPA Secretary   


